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Dear Minister, 
 
 
During the Committee’s consideration of amendments at Stage 2 of the Children (Care and 
Justice) (Scotland) Bill, on 31 January 2024, you highlighted that the Scottish Government 
is hosting a roundtable event with victims’ organisations and a range of partners to discuss 
experiences and options for reporting restrictions in relation to a deceased child.  
 
The Committee recognised that you were limited in the information you had that day, as the 
roundtable is being hosted by the Cabinet Secretary for Justice and Home Affairs. The 
Committee therefore welcomed your offer to provide more detail in writing, including 
information on the timeline for how things are going to go ahead and details of those 
attending.  
 
The Committee would be grateful if you could provide this information by Thursday 15 
February 2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sue Webber MSP 

Convener 
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